Appendix B - Letter of Support from Fergie Jenkins



Dear Chatham-Kent community:

This is an honor for me to accept to become the team Honorary President of the new IBL club that is coming to Chatham-Kent, my lovely childhood home. I am so happy that our team will be a part of this high caliber league and play on this great field, where I started my career. I have wonderful memories of playing in the IBL after retiring from Major League baseball as a player and Chatham has a huge history of baseball.

My roll as the team Honorary President will be to help promote the team's year-round activities such as their annual golf tournament and other selected events.

When I will come to one of our home-game, you will find me on the perimeter of Fergie Jenkins Field to greet fans, shake hands or hanging out on the terrasse to offer corporate partners a great time at the ballpark.

I can't wait for the first pitch to be thrown and to hear the first Play Ball.

Sincerely

Ferguson Jenkins #31

Team Honorary President, Former Hall of Fame MLB pitcher